
Subject: Urgent Need for Public Guardian Services for Vulnerable Adults in Oregon 
 
Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 
 
I am writing to urgently address the critical need for the implementation of public guardian services for 
vulnerable adults within our communities. As a concerned citizen and an individual who works directly 
with a vulnerable population, I am deeply troubled by the lack of support and protection available to 
those suffering from mental health issues, intellectual disabilities, and self-neglect. 
 
The absence of public guardianship services leaves a significant gap in our society's ability to safeguard 
the well-being of our most vulnerable members. Without proper intervention and support, individuals 
facing mental health challenges or intellectual disabilities are often left to navigate complex legal and 
social systems on their own, leading to further marginalization and exploitation. 
 
Public guardianship programs play a crucial role in ensuring that vulnerable adults receive the care and 
advocacy they desperately need. These services provide a lifeline for individuals who may not have 
family members or other support networks to assist them in managing their affairs and making 
important decisions about their health, safety, and finances. 
 
Furthermore, public guardianship programs are essential for addressing cases of self-neglect, where 
individuals may be unable or unwilling to care for themselves adequately. By providing oversight and 
intervention, public guardians can prevent situations of neglect from escalating and ensure that 
vulnerable adults receive the assistance and support necessary to live with dignity and autonomy. 
 
I urge you to prioritize the establishment and funding of public guardian services in Oregon to protect 
the rights and well-being of vulnerable adults in our communities. By investing in these vital programs, 
we can uphold our commitment to equity, compassion, and justice for all members of society. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to seeing meaningful action taken to 
address the pressing needs of vulnerable adults in Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Liz Woodfin  
Redmond, Oregon 
 


